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More goats for the Lacienne church - meeting needs of the body

Further investments into the church to meet the needs of the household of God.

Our brothers and sisters in Lacienne have been stewarding a goat farm for many 
years now.  Hundreds goats have been given out to the community and also to 
sister churches within the network so they can start a farm.  Storms have ravaged 
the metal roof of the goat house and set back farm operations.  Two months ago, 
THM partners invested into fixing the goat house and buying additional goats that 
died in the storms.  


Those pictured below, holding a goat and a signed agreement promising to steward 
the goat well are part of the body.  We will spend eternity with them bragging about 
how great the Father of Lights is.  

A goat is literally at least years salary for most of the brothers and sisters pictured.

T h o u s a n d  H i l l s   

James 2: 15-16 Suppose a brother or a sister is 
without clothes and daily food.  If one of you says to 
them, “Go in peace; keep warm and well fed,” but does 
nothing about their physical needs, what good is it?

Ms. Elancia and her new goat

THANK YOU!



to equip his people for works of service, so that the body of Christ may be built up 
Eph 4:12

Teaching seminary students

We had our very first Zoom teaching session at the 
seminary this month.  Dr. Dave Hook taught the 
freshman class all week on the principals of  
Evangelism.  Dave heads a ministry that teaches 
Evangelism around the world.  If  you would like to 
see a snippet of  the teaching, you can go to our 
Facebook page and check it out.


The teaching was wonderful and the students 
enjoyed the new format and engaged Dave with 
may questions all week.  Starlink is our 
communication tool, and it is lightning fast.  The 
team of  translators did a tremendous job and I 
had the privilege of  facilitating the Q&A times 
all week.


At the end of  each session the students practiced 
the biblically based principles taught and at the 
very end, went out into the village evangelizing.  
The students reported back multiple conversions, 
praise God.  


These students will now go back to their 
churches and teach others what they learned.  
The process of  making disciples continues on. 


Do you know a teacher?

In my conversations with the board members of  
the seminary, I hear over and over how 
important it is to the school and students to 
have 20% of  the teachers outside of  Haiti teach 
the students.  Those teachers provide a broader 
context and a sense of  connection to the church 

at large.  Many subjects are available to be taught: 
Synoptic Gospels, Biblical Geography, Church 
History to name a few.  See our website for a full list 
of  classes.  English as a second language is the 
most pressing need.  All conducted via Zoom.  


Call Brian 407-399-8406


Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU!


All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:    


Thousand Hills Ministry, P.O. Box 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795

Glory be to God


The THM team

Freshman class 2023


